
PAC GENERAL MEETING MINUTES – October 3, 2018 

The meeting was called to order by the President at 6:00 PM at the Prescott Public Library.  

Three new members were recognized at the meeting and approximately 35 members were in 

attendance. 

Old Business 

The club minutes for September were accepted as written and published in the club website. 

The Treasury report was read by the club secretary showing $2388.19 in checking and $3002.40 in 

savings.  The club has 80 currently paid members for 2018. The report was accepted by the membership. 

Director-at-Large & Committee Reports 

Dennis Eaton provided details of our upcoming Christmas Party to be held at the Bonn Fire Restaurant 

in Chino Valley on Wednesday December 12th from 5-8:30PM with dinner beginning around 5:30. The 

deadline for payment is November 15th and the cost is $34/person with payments going to the 

treasurer John Baesemann along with the sheet indicating your food choices. Dennis also informed that 

the Awards committee will make its recommendation of this year’s recipients to the board on October 

17th. 

Jeff Stillman made a pitch to the membership on the upcoming election of new board members for 2019 

which will be held in November. 

Pat Birck identified two Star Parties this month. The first is scheduled for October 11th at Pine Summit 

Camp and the second is scheduled for October 13th at Highlands Center. Setup time begins around 6PM. 

Marilyn announced the METASIG restaurant for Wednesday October 10th. The restaurant will be Tara 

Fine Thai Cuisine on 115 South Cortez St in Prescott at 5PM. 

Presentations 

Cory Shaw presented to the membership a slide show from the clubs last outing to the Apollo Moon 

Landing Crater Training Fields near Flagstaff, Arizona hosted by Kevin Schindler. 

Marilyn Unruh led a Celestial Poetry Program where members tried to describe images that were given 

to them.  

Meeting was adjourned at 7:20 PM 

Prepared by:  Doug Tilley, PAC Secretary 

 


